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Is my website supported by the WAF?

We support pretty much every website that uses HTTP or HTTPS. If the site is using a non-
standard port (for example 8443 instead of 443), Foregenix Support must be involved.
Similarly, you must let Foregenix Support know in advance if your website is using an apex
FQDN (a DNS name without a subdomain, for example xyz.com is an apex while

mysite.xyz.com or www.xyz.com are not)

One thing that we do not support is HTTP/2 Server Push and other functions of HTTP/2 that
do not map to HTTP 1.1 (for example header compression, used in APNS over HTTP/2) .
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